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It was quite the celebration at Margaritaville, this yearôs End of Season   

Party, held on Friday, April 12, 2019.  It was 5 oôclock somewhere as    

Members and their guests enjoyed tropical margaritas, island inspired 

food (including cheeseburgers in paradise) and the music of Brian 

Neale.  A photo booth was available for everyone to capture the magic 

of the night.  Another fantastic event at Bermuda Dunes Country Club 

where lifelong friendships are made! 
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